
SNEC-ASHI Elects Warren Tomek as President 
 
January 1, 2008 
 
Warren Tomek was elected President of the Southern New England Chapter of 
the American Society of Home Inspectors (SNEC-ASHI).  As President, Warren 
will act as Chairman of the Board of Directors and provide overall leadership for 
the Chapter.  Warren has been a member of the Chapter since 2002.  He held 
past positions of Vice President and Chairman of the Public Relations and 
Recognition Committees.  “As President I look forward to serving the needs of 
the Chapter membership, upholding the duties of the position and promoting the 
benefits of using ASHI inspectors to our target markets”, said President Tomek.  
For more information about SNEC-ASHI visit www.snecashi.org.    
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


